
Newsletter term 5 May 2019                                                                      

Our Christian value for life focus is - Friendship       

Whole school attendance – 96.78% 

 

MAY JUNE JULY 

Monday May 6th  

Bank holiday school closed 

Monday June 3rd  

School resumes 

Hot lunches resume 

Wednesday July 3rd 

Hot lunches finish 

 

Monday May 13th  

SATS week 

NCSA will be providing 

breakfast to the Year 6 

children 

Tuesday June 4th 

Yellow and Blue Class trip to 

Corinium Museum further 

details to follow 

Friday July 5th 

NCSA school BBQ 

 

Tuesday May 14th  

Tennis ASC begins  

3-4pm  

Wednesday June 5th  

Year 6 children leavers’ service 

at Gloucester Cathedral. 

Letter to follow. 

Friday July 12th 

NCSA school disco 

5.30-7.30pm 

 

Friday May 17th 

Photographer in for class 

portraits, leavers book and 

whole school photos 

Thursday June 6th  

Yellow and Blue Class competing 

at District sports in the 

afternoon. Letter to follow.  

Thursday July 18th 

Awards evening times TBC 

 

Tuesday 21st May 

Travelling book fair in school 

for children to purchase books 

Monday June 10th 

Green Class Forest school day 

Friday July 19th 

End of year 

Friday May 24th  

Break up for half term 

Sports day  

Sports day will begin at 1pm.  

Hot dinners are available as 

usual. 

Monday June 17th 

Whole school cookery day with 

the Kitchen Club  

 

 Wednesday 26th June  

Jungle roadshow visiting school. 

 

 Friday June 28th  

Provisional Forest school day 

for Yellow and Blue Class  

 

   

TENNIS CLUB 

We are pleased to announce we will be holding a tennis after school club starting on Tuesday May 

14th every Tuesday until Tuesday 18th June. To book a place please contact the school office. 

Children can wear their school uniform along with trainers. 



READATHON 

It’s not too late to get sponsorship money to us if you still haven’t handed it in.  

Please send all sponsorship money to the school office. Thank you.  

LOST PROPERTY 

We have a box of lost uniform in the school office. Should none of the property be collected by half 

term it will be donated to the NCSA or the clothes bank.  

WELCOME  

We would like to give a warm welcome to our new members of staff.  

We will be welcoming Mrs Harriet Reed in mid-June and she will be replacing Mrs Bevan in Yellow and 

Blue Class.  

In the interim we have welcomed Miss Louise Hayes who will be our new Teaching Assistant on a 

Friday but is currently covering Yellow and Blue Class whilst we await the arrival of Mrs Reed.  

Also filling in for Mrs Reed is Mrs Ruth Limb.  

SCHOOL BEAT – APEX LEGENDS GUIDANCE 

Please find below guidance on a new game, APEX LEGENDS, which may assist parents. 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/news/apex-legends-what-you-need-know/# 

Kind regards,  

Leah Davis 

Police Constable 2221 

School beat Officer 

Cotswolds Local Policing Area 

Gloucestershire Constabulary 

 

REMINDER OF CHANGES TO SPORTS DAY  

There has been an amendment to the Sports day advertised in the March Newsletter. 

Please be aware that Sports day will begin at 1pm to 3pm. Hot lunches will be available to all 

children as normal. The NCSA will be selling strawberries and cream.  

Parents are welcome to stay for a picnic following sports day.  

 

 

 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/news/apex-legends-what-you-need-know/


CHICKS & GUINEA PIGS 

This term Green class have been learning about lifecycles. We were 

kindly donated some eggs from Scrubdtich farm to incubate and the 

children have watched them hatch. We are pleased to say we now 

have 2 healthy chicks called Midnight and Fluffy. 

 

KS2 have also been enjoying a visit from Mrs Chisholm’s guinea pigs       

Bob and Dave. 

 

NCSA 

 
Thank you to everyone who supported the NCSA egg hunt at the end of last term. We made a profit 

of £86.43 for the school. We hope everyone enjoyed it. Well done to Kane, Sophie C and Abigail 

who won the Easter bonnet competition.  

 

 

  BIRTHDAYS   

 

Happy birthday Isabella, Ryan, Abigail, Zea and Angel who are celebrating their 

birthdays in April. 
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